NSP Committee minutes – December 21, 2023 - Approved at meeting 1/31/2024

Meeting began 4:00PM

Attendees: Mark Patek, Jeff Hall, John Fulghum,

Approved minutes from 11/29/23; Jeff moved ,John 2<sup>nd</sup> – all approved



Discussed whether annual bonus should be provided instructors.

Based on the financial results for the summer and several incidents involving safety issues it was agreed that we could forego the traditional "cash" bonus from the Town and just do small "gift cards" from FNS (in the range of \$25 - \$50) for everyone as a simple form of a holiday "Thank You" ..

John moved to do gifts cards, Mark seconded and all approved.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:45PM. John moved, Jeff seconded and all approved.